Jewish National Fund

FOR GREAT BRITAIN AND IRELAN

YOUTH AND EDUCATION DEPARTMENT

REX HOUSE 4-12 REGENT STREET LONDON SW1Y 4PG TELEPHONE 01-930 6181

~_, ≻

15th August 1973

Rabbi Dr. Chaim Simons, B.Sc., Ph.D., Director of Jewish Studies, King David High School. Childwall Road, Liverpool L15.

Dear Dr. Simons,

A Conference of European J.N.F. Directors will take place in London on 29th/30th October in order to discuss items concerning youth and education.

A brief Conference Meeting for Headmasters and Teachers in Jewish day schools and chadarim will take place on Sunday evening 28th October at 8.15p.m. at the Golders Green Synagogue Hall.

I invite you to be a guest speaker for this meeting on the subject dealing with the importance of visual aids in teaching. The actual title of your talk I leave to you.

I do hope that you will accept and participate in this important event. Needless to say, your travelling expenses will be paid for.

With kind regards to you and your family.

Yours sincerely,

Rev. Reuben Turner

Director

that every male, from the humblest first former right up to the headmaster wear Kipot throughout the school day. When entering such a school, one immediately knows that one is in a Jewish school. On the walls and in display cabinets throughout the school should be pictures and objects connected with Judaism and Israel. One should not have to search for a Mezurah discreetly placed on the front door to know that one is in a Jewish institution - the Jewish character should be obvious so that the pupils should constantly be aware of the nature of their school. There was a case of a State school in which the local education authority arranged for the staff to live in a different area of town from the school The neason for this was that the staff should not meet the pigils out of school and herce increase the familiarity. The opposite should be the school. case with a Jewish

Page from my paper read at a Symposium held during Jewish Education Week in December 1974.